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Please call us at 382-
1815 if your child won’t be 
attending Children’s 
Choice for the day. 
 

Reminders: 
If your child needs to 
take medication while 
at Children’s Choice, 
please speak with the 
staff so we can store 
and administer it safely.  
 NO SCHOOL NOV. 5TH 
OR 11TH. Children’s 
Choice will be open at 
Osuna both days from 7 
AM -6 PM. Don’t forget 
a lunch!  
 

 
Helpful Information  
 
Site Phone: 382-1815 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email: 
osuna@childrens-
choice.org 
 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 

Full Days of November 
We have a few full days this month.  Election Day (November 5th) and Veteran’s Day (November 
11th). We’ll be at Osuna and will have special activities both days, so make sure to sign up in your 
Parent Portal if you’d like your child to attend!  
 

Homework Club 
Would you like your child to complete their homework at Children’s Choice? Sign them up for 
Homework Club!  Each day, the staff help children with their assignments and keep track of who 
has done their work.  Please take a homework contract from the parent table and take it home 
to discuss with your child. Please don’t hesitate to approach the staff with any questions!   
 

Field Trips  
Our field trips this month will be to G-Force on Friday, November 1st and the Aquarium Friday, 
November 15th.  Field trips are typically the first and third Fridays of the month and they are 
from 2:30-5:00.  If you need your child to stay back from any field trip, add them to the stay back 
list on the parent table or talk to any staff.  Interested in chaperoning a field trip? We would love 
to have you, please speak with any of the staff!  
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Coming this Month  
The staff have planned some really great curriculum this month based on a “Kids Call it Board”, the 
kids get to write down what sort of activity they’d like to do, or what their interests are and stick it on 
a board, then the staff plan activities according to kids interests. We also have our annual Turkey Trot 
on November 20th. This is one of our favorite traditions at Children’s Choice where we dress up a staff 
as a turkey and have the kids run after them.  The kids that catch the turkey can bring home prizes for 
their families! As always families are of course invited to watch the festivities! 
 

Leila getting the escape room ready 

Teddy enjoying a spider web maze 


